
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
November 12, 2020 
 
Contact: Carolyn Mullen, President, Coalition for Health Funding 
E-mail: cmullen@astho.org  
 
Washington, D.C.—The Coalition for Health Funding issued the following statement announcing that Erin 
Morton has been selected to serve as executive director. 
 
The Coalition for Health Funding announced today that Erin Morton will serve as the Coalition’s executive 
director. Morton is Senior Vice President at CRD Associates and oversees a portfolio comprised of domestic and 
global health policy priorities. Prior to joining CRD Associates, Morton was the director of external affairs at the 
TB Alliance, where she managed advocacy and donor relations. Before the TB Alliance, Morton led the Global 
Health Technologies Coalition and spent eight years at the District Policy Group at Drinker Biddle. 
 
“I am excited to join the Coalition for Health funding as the executive director,” said Morton. “We are at a 
crossroads in our national response to the COVID-19 pandemic and the Coalition’s work could not be more 
relevant as we look to the year ahead. I am ready to work with each of our members to advocate for the public 
health investments our country deserves.” 
 
“We are thrilled to have Erin on board as executive director of the Coalition for Health Funding,” says Carolyn 
Mullen, President of the Coalition, “Her wealth of knowledge, expertise in leading coalitions, and commitment to 
public health will be vital during these uncertain times in our nation’s history as we address the ongoing global 
pandemic and profound economic uncertainty.” 
 
The Coalition for Health Funding is the oldest and largest nonprofit alliance working to preserve and strengthen 
public health investments in the best interest of all Americans. Our member organizations together represent 
more than 100 million patients and consumers, health providers, professionals, and researchers. Since 1970, the 
Coalition has advocated for increased investment in NIH, CDC, HRSA, SAMHSA, AHRQ, FDA, the Indian Health 
Services, the Administration for Community Living, among others. 
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The Coalition for Health Funding, celebrating 50 years as a leading nonprofit alliance, works to preserve public 

health investments in the interest of all Americans. Our 92 member organizations together represent more than 
100 million patients and consumers, health providers, professionals, and researchers. 
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